

## Village of Brown Deer

4800 W. Green Brook Dr.

Brown Deer, WI 53223-2496

Phone: (414) 357-0100

FAX 357-0154

September 12, 1991

Mrs. Theresa Vicari N69 W23426 Salem Ct. Sussex, WI 53089

Re: Certificate of Compliance Inspection

Dear Mr. Starz:

A recent inspection of the dwelling, located at 3300 W. Bradley Road, disclosed the following violations of the Brown Deer Code of Ordinances:

FIRE CODE

Section 12-17.06 (12) (a)

A minimum of one battery operated, U.L. approved, smoke detector shall be installed and maintained on each level of a dwelling unit, according to the manufacturer's specifications for installation. A smoke detector shall be installed in the basement of this dwelling.

BUILDING CODE

//Section 30.36 (3) (a)

The gas piping to the clothes dryer and future range shall be properly secured.

WISCONSIN STATE PLUMBING CODE

/ILHR 84.30 (1) (a)

The waste line at the kitchen sink is improper.

Section 6.25-01

BROWN DEER CODE

Conforming address numbers are required and shall be visible from the street. The numerals shall be black on a white background, not less than 2½" high. These

numbers are available at the Brown Deer Village Hall for \$5.00.

NATIONAL ELECTRICAL CODE

N.E.C. 400-8

Permanent fixed wiring is required for the garage door opener. The extension cords at the clothes washer and dryer shall be removed. A coutlet is required for the furnace humidifier. Sincle and et al owner or cause

N.E.C. 336-B

The Romex wiring at the dishwasher is improper.

 $\sqrt{\text{N.E.C. }110 \text{ (a)}}$ The exterior yard lamp shall be reinstalled.

Mr. Guy Starz September 12, 1991 Page two

All of the electrical violations shall be reviewed by a licensed electrician and corrected to meet the minimum standards of the National Electrical Code. The necessary permit shall be obtained and the work shall be inspected by the Brown Deer Electrical Inspector.

All of the violations noted herein shall be corrected on or before October 12, 1991. Please notify my office at 357-0144 when the corrections have been made so a reinspection can be conducted and the Certificate of Compliance issued.

Sincerely,

Robert G. Premo Building Inspector

RGP:ejb